
Peter S Hummel, SAINT LOUIS, MO.
Dear Sir or Madam,
Please accept this note as one of concern in regard to the St. Louis natural 
gas pipeline. Our natural gas provider (Spire) is encouraging their customers 
to contact your office to express our dismay about the real possibility of 
the pipeline being closed in the middle of winter. Please know that as tax 
payers, and as citizens, our family, who uses clean and efficient natural gas 
for heating and cooking, is very concerned. We encourage your office to 
reconsider this draconian decision until a more rational decision can be 
made.
Respectfully, 
P. Scott and Kathleen Hummel & Family
8815 Gen. Grant Ln
St. Louis, MO 63123

Document Accession #: 20211115-5001      Filed Date: 11/15/2021



Document Content(s)

116982.txt................................................................1

Document Accession #: 20211115-5001      Filed Date: 11/15/2021


	116982.txt
	Document Content(s)

